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May 3, 1966

Mr. Ernest R. Cooper, Editor
National Radio Club

438 East 21 Street

Brooklyn, New York 11226

Dear Ernest:

Thank you very much for your report of
reception of our signals on April 5,
1965, which is correct. This informa-
tion is always of interest to us as it
should be to all stations.

Best of luck in your career.

Sincerely,

RADIO STATION WRPL
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